
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS 
JUNE 28, 2024 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in special session, Friday, June 28, 2024 in the 
Recorder and Treasurer’s Offices of the Courthouse.  Present were: Daryl Wood, Fred Snakenberg 
and Christy Bates, County Auditor.  Michael C. Hadley was absent. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda. All ayes and motion carried.     
 
Cash count of monies reported by Treasurer and Recorder offices for fiscal year end 2024 was held.  
Those present proceeded to verify amount provided by respective offices.   
 
On vote and motion Snakenberg adjourned the meeting at 4:30 p.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov. 
 
 
  Approved __________  Disapproved __________ 
 
 
___absent___________________ __________________________ ___________________________ 
Michael C. Hadley                          Daryl Wood                                 Fred Snakenberg  
             
 
 

http://www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov/

